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From: Kevin Bottesi <kbottesi@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Friday, October 25,2024 1:25 PM

To: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Shanna Bratz <sbratz@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Bus Suspensions

Afternoon Dan,

At WIPTA we learned a lot of the other transits are doing a zero tolerance guideline for the kids. We were looking for
approval to do a 3 step policy. 1 is a warning, 2" is a 30 day suspension, followed by a year suspension if there is a 3
occurrence. Seems a lot of the other transits were having a lot of success with this. We have 1 kid we would like to give a
30 day suspension. His mother called and totally understood if we needed to go that route. Just want to have the ok
from you.

Kevin Bottesi

Transit Division Manager

City of Manitowoc/Maritime Metro Transit
(920) 686-3563 | Direct

(920) 323-4521 | Mobile

915 South 11" Street | Manitowoc, W1 54220
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